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Subject: submission to the Nuclear energy Inquiry

My nameis StephanieRiddel. I am25 andlive in
Melbourne.I am
notonly stronglyopposedto thedevelopmentof
nuclearenergyin
Australia(or
anywhere)butmorally outragedthatit is evenbeing
consideredgiventheabundanceof evidencewehave
thatprovesthereis NO workingsolutionto nuclear
waste- And it only seemslogical thatif wedig it up
andprocessit thenweshouldbearsomeresponsibilty
for dealingwith thewaste.No-onewantsa Toxic
NuclearWasteDump on theirland. Nuclearenergyis
NOTtheanswerto global
warming.RenewableenergiessuchasWind andSolar
areobviousCLEAN solutionsthatwecouldadopt
withoutthreateningthelivelihood offuture
generations. Becausethatis thereality,Nuclear
wastepoisonseverythingit touches,mutatesDNA and
makestheearthunableto sustainlife. I hopethat
atthisinquiry thepower
synergybetweenthenuclearenergyindustryand
weaponsmanufacturersis discussedasit clearthetwo
areintrinsically linked. Why doesAustraliawantto
contributeto the
manufactureof nuclearweaponsthathavethepotential
to renderall
life on theplanetnull andvoid?For abit of quick
cash?It is
disgustingandirresponsibleto saytheleast.We
shouldbeadoptingpolitically progressivepolicies,
like NewZealand,andbeadvocatingthereductionof
nuclearprofiliferation. I amdeeplydisturbedby
Americasuseof nuclearweaponsin theBulkans,
Afghanistan,Iraq andin numeroustraningexercisesin countriesall over theworld (includingpossibly
Australia) I havespokento manyexpertson theissue
of DepletedUraniumweapons,including DougRokkie,
themanhiredby thePentagonto cleanup Iraqafter
Gulf War 1. Americais basicallydumpingtoxic
nuclearwaste,in theform of DepletedUranium
weapons,all overtheworld. SinceGulf War1,
cancersandbirth mutationsin Iraqandsurorunding
countrieshavedramaticallyincreased,extremelyhigh
levelsof radiationarebeingfoundin thesoil, in
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theair, in thewater. Theearthis a living,
breathingorganismto whichall life is connected.
Youcannotdumppoisonon onepartofit andexpectit
not to effectanother. Thosewho allowthe
developmentof anuclearenergyindustrycondemnour
speciesto certaindeath.

I appreciatetheopportunityto voicemy opinionand

hopeit will beconsidered.

Thank-you,

StephanieRiddel
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